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I write to oppose any restriction on the activities of environmental charities, which have
various purposes in addition to remediation. By its nature, remediation can only occur
after the damage is done: many charities have as part of their activities prevention of the
damage before it is done.

With many groups, advocacy is an important part of the work undertaken: it would be
counter-productive to limit this activity, and it is no business of government to restrict it,
as the discussion paper appears to imply.

Robin Johnson





